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MEMBER REPORT 
TO THE ACER-CART 2018 AGM


Directors are requested to submit their reports by April 30th. Please address the following issues, and any other relevant information you deem of interest to Members. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Please note that all reports will be printed in the language they are submitted and will not be translated. Directors appreciate it when the reports are submitted in both official languages. 

1. Major concerns of your Association 
a. Federal level
b. Provincial level
2. Main activities of your Association  / Organization since last ACER-CART AGM
3. AGM Motions from your Association / Organization to the ACER-CART AGM.



Please complete by April 30th 2018 and return to

Roger Régimbal
Executive Director ACER-CART
2448 promenade Orient Park
Gloucester ON, K1B 4N1
613-824-8384
regimbal.roger@sympatico.ca
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